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Dear Parents/Carers, 

Our theme this term is Humankind and this includes looking at how we are 

the same and different, as well as the different jobs people may have in the 

community. Instead of going on an EYFS trip to enhance the children’s 

learning and experiences, we have arranged for Little City to come into 

school on Monday 16th October for the morning.  

Little City offers a wonderful, interactive and inclusive play experience and is 

perfect for Nursery and Reception. The session will link with the Early Years 

Framework and helps promote different careers as well as looking at ‘people 

who help us.’  

To allow us to provide this invaluable opportunity for your child, we are 

asking for a voluntary contribution of £4.50 per child to cover the cost 

of the hire of the equipment. The payment for this is due by Monday 2nd 

October via Arbor and is listed under Trips – Little City. If your child does 

not attend Nursery on this day, they are still welcome to come in for the 

session 9 am – 10 am and Mrs Drackford will provide more details nearer the 

time. 

If you have any queries please speak to the class teacher. 

Kind regards 

EYFS team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.rendleshamprimaryschool.org.uk/


 
 

 
 

 
 
 

  

Rendlesham Primary School 
Sycamore Drive, Rendlesham, Woodbridge, Suffolk IP12 2GF 

01394 462190 admin@rendlesham.org 
Academy Head: Hannah Woodruffe 

www.rendleshamprimaryschool.org.uk 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.rendleshamprimaryschool.org.uk/

